
Last week we held our annual Sports on the Stray event! Thank you to all our parents and carers who came along
to support us on the day! A very warm but great day was had by all! Thank you to Mark at Sporting Influence for
all his help too!

A huge thank you  to all of our parents and carers for all their support this year. We have had a fabulous year
with your wonderful children. We wish you all a great Summer break!
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